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TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 science labs visit to Tavistock College – Tuesday 10th October


As part of our learning in science we have been offered the opportunity to observe a dissection of a pluck (heart, lungs and liver of an animal).

This will take place on the morning of Tuesday 10th October over in the science labs at Tavistock College.  Whilst we believe that this is a valuable learning experience for our children we do understand that this aspect of biology may conflict with some people’s beliefs and values.

Please can we re-assure you that no child will be made to watch if they do not feel comfortable doing so.  However, if you wish for your child to be removed from the activity completely then please complete and return the slip below to school by Monday 9th October.  Those children will remain at school.

Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Year 6 science labs visit to Tavistock College – Tuesday 10th October

              I do not wish for my child  ................................................ Class  .................. 
to participate in the above activity at Tavistock College science lab on                                                       Tuesday 10th October.











